
 
 

 

Early Years 
The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
Sunshine! 
 

              
     

               
              
 
This week in the Gatehouse we have been enjoying the sunshine. We have been playing with 
water and have loved our afternoon walks.  
 
The children have been mark making and practising their scissor skills whilst learning all about 
colours. We have been learning the names of animals and the children have enjoyed talking 
about caring for pets. It has been very exciting because our caterpillars have turned into 
butterflies. We have been watching them coming out of their cocoons and changing into 
beautiful butterflies. 
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